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CHAIRMAN’S REPORT 2016 

Works Sungen 

1. Before Christmas we sung a ‘Feast of Festive Music’ , which 

included Alan Bullard’s ‘O Come Emmanuel’, and Benjamin 

Britten’s ‘A Ceremony of Carols’ , as well as seasonal music for 

advent and Christmas. A number of people told me how much they 

particularly enjoyed singing the well-known German carol “Es ist 

ein Ros Entsprungen”. 

 

Yesterday, we sang Mozart’s Ave Verum Corpus, Beethoven’s 

Choral Fantasia, and our main piece Brahms’ Ein deutsches 

Requiem. The Music Director will give us his impression of our 

performance, but I would extend our thanks to those singers from 

the Durweston Choral Society who joined us last night. 

 

All our concerts have continued to be well supported, and we look 

forward to learning from the Music Director what we’re going to 

sing next year, 2016/17. 

 

Choir Numbers are good, but not as high as they once were, and I 

must urge all members to continue trying to recruit new members. 

 

2. John Cole. John seemed well in early November when we sang 

together. I wrote to Trina on behalf of the Society when he died 

and said I thought  “John leaving the Choir deprived us all of a 

close, and very personal, friend and companion whom we all 

trusted, and whose firm and gentle presence always gave us the 

confidence to sing better”. I hope you agree. 

 

3. Tela Bradley. Tela, the Cttee “Friends” member has also resigned 

from the Cttee but wishes to retain responsibility for the Friends, 

and I’m happy with that. On all our behalves, I wish to thank Tela 

publically for all the sterling work she has done, particularly as the 

Cttee Social Secretary and Fundraiser – cookbook etc. 

 

The Committee 
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4. The Committee. There are two points I must address with regard 

to the Committee. 

a. We still lack a Social Secretary, and I will discuss a way forward 

with the new Committee next week. (31 May) 

b. There are some positions on the Committee where longevity of 

appointment is an advantage – Treasurer, Membership Sec, 

Librarian, for example. But sometimes, succession is not always 

easy or there might not be an obvious choice. I am prepared to 

be persuaded that we time-limit the committee appointments to 

two or three years in order: 

(1) To enable more members to play their part in the 

organisation of the choir and its activities 

(2) To allow for more volunteers to join the committee who know 

that they’re not signing on forever. 

 

Any views? 

There should be one last Cttee Mtg on 31 May to chart the way forward 

for the new year 2016/2017, and I will forward the details to the new 

committee this week 

5. The 2016/2017 rehearsal dates are on the website. 

 

Philip Schofield                   16
th
 May 2016 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


